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Licensed Child Care Home Advisory Committee 
Meeting Minutes 
Tuesday, July 23, 2019 

 
Office of Early Childhood Staff Present: Debbie Sampson, Beth Kumfer, Nancy Chew, Amy Ledbetter, Beth Barrett, 
Lacey Kottkamp 
 
Early Learning Indiana: Vicci Rydzinski 

Advisory Board Members Present:  Latrina Johanning, Rebecca Kenworthy, Coleen Land, Marci Graves, Jennifer 
Quartucci, Maria Wynne, Tamela Hunt, Ginny Harman, Sabrina Chase, Stephanie McKinstry, Gina Maples 
 

Advisory Board Members Absent: Joey Scherschel,  
Nina Webb resigned.  

 

April Meeting minutes: Approved by Ginny Harman, 2nd by Gina Maples  
 
Guest Speaker: Beth Barrett, Pre-K Program Manager 
On My Way Pre-K: Enrollment is now open to all counties in Indiana. Must be 4 by August 1, 2019 to be eligible. 127% pov-
erty level. Parent co-pay is waived if they are on the voucher for OMW. 
 
Lacey Kottkamp, Director of Child Care Policy 
CCR&R’s are changing. They will be focusing on Parent Education, Program support, Family Engagement, Public Awareness 
and Data Collection. 
Providers will receive Technical Assistance and Support with the new program. There are three tiers. 

1) Help for all programs 
a. Help line, online trainings, and cohort meetings. This is open to all providers not just ones on PTQ 

2) Small group opportunities. Group meetings with coaches and other providers. 
3) Individualized help. Coach and provider working on achieving goals. 

 
Shine Early Leaning will be working with Geminus. Shine will have training and tech assistance. Geminus will provide Family 
Childcare support. 
 
After October 1, 2019 we should receive email informing us who our coaches are and CCR&R. 
 
Latrina: Why continue to do PTQ?  
Lacey:  Financial benefits, higher reimbursements for CCDF, 10% more for OMW Pre-K.  
Stephanie: Will there still be people from CCR&R in communities? What will happened with Lending Library. 
Lacey:  Shine will be headquartered in Indy with offices across the state. 
 
ILead: 50% of providers on ILead.  
 All application and consent paperwork for licensing will be on ILead. Paperwork will not be sent  via mail. 
  It’s best to use Google Chrome, Moxzilla, Fox Fire browsers.  Best to use a desktop over Ipad. 
 SPN # is not required.  
 If you need to mail paperwork send it to your consultant not the main office. 
 
Business Permit needs to be done every 2 years with application. Current date needs to be on it. 
 
The committee is looking for a provider to represent the Southeast part of the state. Let Debbie know if you know of any-
one. 
 
Next meeting is October 22nd. 
 
 

 

Adjournment:  Ginny Harman made a motion to end the meeting.  


